
 

                    VERSUS             

            University of Arkansas’ Razorbacks                                                                                       Alabama’s Auburn University Tigers 

Join us for an exciting game of baseball  

Saturday, April 7, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

Baum Stadium 

1255 S. Razorback Road 

Fayetteville, AR 

 

You must attend the Northwest Arkansas Educational Day to get  

your tickets and food vouchers for the game. 
Please RSVP to Laura Barnhart no later than March 19th by calling 501-428-5754.  No texts please. 

If I don’t answer, leave a message and I will call you back.    

No late reservations can be accepted because of ticket and food voucher purchasing. 
Due to increased popularity of the Razorbacks this year, and the fact they are ranked 4th in the nation, tickets 

sold very quickly.  You can bring lawn chairs or blankets and sit by the fence or on the bleachers in the Hog Pen 

area.  Purses cannot be any larger than 4.5” X 6.5” or they will not be allowed in the park. If you must carry a 

larger bag, it must be see-through plastic or vinyl and no larger than 12” X 6” X 12”. They suggested using a 

gallon size freezer bag. Larger bags that security cannot see through will not be allowed to enter the park.  


